
From:   Jeff Rummel   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   September 20, 2021

Subject:   FCC File No. 0461-EX-CR-2021
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Pending File No. 0461-EX-CR-2021   
(Ref. 64201)

Mr. Ghaffari:

Good afternoon.

This is to advise you that NRQZ coordination for this pending application is ongoing.

Leidos is in continuing contact with Ms. Woody, and Leidos will contact you as soon as NRQZ
coordination has been completed.

Leidos respectfully requests an additional 15 days &ndash; until October 5, 2021 - to complete NRQZ
coordination   

Please contact undersigned if there are any questions regarding this matter.

Best regards,

Jeff


